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Comments: The forest service designates wilderness areas for such "no use" directives. Leave that to the
wilderness areas. This is essentially a wildfire mitigation initiative, of which snowmobiling has nothing to do with.
Quit trying to cut off access to the public. These are public lands, not 'lands of no use'.

Keep all access, to everyone and everything, open.



